

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

October 9, 2020

Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Master Accommodation Plan

The COVID-19 Pandemic has impacted the City of London and its residents in numerous ways. The City of London's Service Areas have had to adjust their operations to incorporate social distancing, resulting in the need for a number of employees to have to work remotely. This has created various learning opportunities within the Corporation, with significant experience being gained with alternate work arrangements. As such, the undersigned believe that the corporate space requirements and the Master Accommodation Plan should be reviewed and updated to incorporate the knowledge gained through alternate and remote work experiences.

Therefore, the undersigned respectfully request support of the following recommendation:

"That Civic Administration **BE DIRECTED** to initiate an update of the Master Accommodation Plan taking into account the potential for alternate work strategies and long term impacts on work space requirements resulting from the COVID-19 Pandemic."

Respectfully submitted,

Josh Morgan Councillor, Ward 7 Mo Salih

Councillor, Ward 3

M Salet